
The 
Journey 

Images from the start to finish of the 
Celebrate King Acoustical Art Installation at 

King Township Public Library



The Issue - Noise travel through KTPL’s new King City 
Branch disrupting enjoyment of use - as well as really 
bland walls!



Acoustical study confirmed issue and recommended 
acoustical panels to resolve.



The innovative 
idea -  
acoustical 
panels that have 
art printed on 
them - art that 
reflects the 
community of 
King Township  



KTPL Board’s Advocacy 
& Fundraising team 

brought the idea to local 
artists - promoting an info 

event on KTPL’s social 
media and cross posting 
with community partners 

to invite artists to a 
meeting held to promote 
and gauge interest - over 
30 artists attended and 

feedback was 
unanimously positive and 
all wanted to participate 
by donating their works.



Promotion included postings by Art Society King and local 
print news - invaluable support from community partners



Artist Information Session - the presentation
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Given the art community’s interest and positive feedback, 
a formal call to artists for submissions was launched.



The call out was hosted on Art Society King’s website



109 images were submitted by 39 artists.  Through a blind, juried selection process, 
34 images by 18 artists were selected.  The images were captured in high resolution 
by a professional photographer.  Those images were then printed on acoustical 
buffering panels.  After a few trials, the printing process provided near identical 
quality to the original paintings and photography.  Below shows the installation, with 
perfect placement guided by laser technology. 



The final results… the images brought life to the King City 
branch and have been highly lauded by all visitors as an 
amazing change to aesthetics, adding warmth and colourful, 
and less echoing. Both children and adults are often seen 
pointing at things they recognize within the community.



The installation also included 
ceiling tiles that blend into the 
ceiling colour.



The final touch - the legend wall.  The wall installation serves as a guide 
to the art and appreciation statement for all involved and donors and 
points viewers to a web page with more details about the artists. 

Mayor Steve Pellegrini with the 
legend wall - he donated 
proceeds from his annual 
fundraiser golf tournament to 
enable the Celebrate King 
project. He especially 
appreciated the timing, as 2025 
is King’s 175th anniversary.



The installation was launched with a public event hosted 
by the Mayor and the Board Advocacy & Fundraising 
Committee.

The invitation to the official 
Launch Event, held June 19, 
2025, was promoted by KTPL 
social media, cross posting with 
community partners, along with 
posters, eblasts, etc. The project 
was also highlighted in a local 
magazine, Mosaic. Over 60 
people attended the event, 
including most of the artists.



The Official Launch Event  - June 19, 2025

Over 60 members of the community attended, 
with speeches by KTPL CEO Adele Reid, Mayor 
Pellegrini and the Chair of Advocacy & 
Fundraising Committee, Rose Grimaldi.



The Launch Event

Artist Jess Wilkinson points 
to her work on the legend 
wall.



Post Launch Event - Community Feedback

After the 
launch event, 
the 
installation 
received rave 
reviews 
through the 
local news 
paper as well 
as on many 
social 
meeting 
posts.



https://artssocietyking.ca/events/celebrate-king-acoustic-art-installation/

Post Launch Event - Community Feedback

https://artssocietyking.ca/events/celebrate-king-acoustic-art-installation/


Thank you to KTPL Board Advocacy & Fundraising trustees 
Patti Skrypek, Rose Grimaldi and Danielle Donadio for the 
many hours of hard work put into bringing this out of the box 
idea to reality.   And thank you to Mayor Pellegrini for 
supporting this ambitious project with the generous donation 
from your golf tournament.  We are also thankful for the 
flexibility, ingenuity, patience, support and high quality work 
from our partners and vendors - Richard Marejka, Art 
Society King, the Township of King, The King Sentinel, Lisa 
Pace Photography, Curbex and Innovative Solutions. You 
can learn more about the project at:

https://www.kinglibrary.ca/library-board-administration/advocacy-fundraising

https://www.kinglibrary.ca/library-board-administration/advocacy-fundraising

